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	Date:
	15 February 2014
	
	


	From:
	H.M. Jacobs, DIR-H
Human Resources Directorate
	Reply to
Attn of:
	DIR-H Jacobs

(562) 947-0928


	To:
	All DCOs, DCOSs, DSO-HRs, DVC-HR

	Thru:
	

	Subj:
	NEW MEMBER PACKET to include the Coast Guard Auxiliary Association, Inc. Agreement for Copyright Ownership and Notice of Dual Membership


	Ref:
	Human Resources Directorate Bulletin 14-02 [HRDB 14-02]


Action Requested:
Include a notarized copy of the Coast Guard Association, Inc. Agreement for Copyright Ownership and a signed Notice of Dual Membership in the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary and the Coast Guard Auxiliary Association, Inc., with the member Enrollment Form [7001] submitted to DIRAUX  
Background
1. The New Member Packet, which is now available on-line from the ANSC, has been revised to include the Coast Guard Association, Inc. Agreement for Copyright Ownership  and Notice of Dual Membership in the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary and the Coast Guard Auxiliary Association, Inc.
2. The change is effective immediately to ensure that the prospective member fully understands the relationship between the United States Coast Guard Auxiliary and the Coast Guard Auxiliary Association, Inc. and to protect the Association's rights to intellectual property created by the member during the period of membership.
3. This change does not apply to currently enrolled members.
4. All previously approved forms are now obsolete and should be destroyed.    
For additional information contact Jon Raden, DVC-HR, jonraden@gmail.com.
Attachments

End of Message
